
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

SUMMER FAYRE THURSDAY 28th JUNE    2.30-5.00pm 

This event will be held outside depending on the weather. We’d love you to come and join in the fun, 

please bring along siblings, grandparents, anyone connected to you to make this a great event.   

During the afternoon there will be: 

 Opportunities to play games 

 Have a go on soft toy tombola and general tombola 

 Win bottles of wine 

 Enjoy refreshments including a BBQ 

 Buy cakes from the cake stall 

 Football and table tennis competitions 

 Class enterprise competition will also take place 

Please could you help us by: 

On WEDNESDAY 27TH JUNE taking part in a dress down day, come to school in non- uniform in 

exchange for a FSA tombola prize, this is Race for Life day so sports- wear and trainers would be 

appropriate. (Reminder children will need the correct colour T-Shirt for their ‘House’ Team, 

Chatsworth=Blue, Hardwick = Red, Haddon= Green). 

We are also giving you the opportunity to have a good clear out of soft toys- please donate any much 

loved soft toys to the fayre. 

In addition to this we would be grateful for donations of: 

 Empty, clean tin cans 

 Bottles of wine 

 Sweets 

 Any extra tombola prizes 

Please send any donations into school before the end of Wednesday 27th June, thank you. 

We look forward to seeing you all at the fayre, refreshments are being included for your delight 

including hot and cold drinks, cakes, burgers and much more. 

Remember all money raised goes directly to school, for all pupils, so please make sure you visit the 

fayre and bring your cash!  Money previously raised has supplemented the cost of buses for school 

visits and pantomime as well as replenish school reading books. 

If you would like to help out at the fayre or have a stall (cost £10 stall fee) please contact school on 

01773 872306, the more the merrier! 

 

Thank you for your support 

FSA (Friends of School Association)  
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